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BIML 07 N° 135/JFM   30 January 2007 

 
Note to CIML Members and 

OIML Corresponding Members 

 

Subject: Inquiry on Conformity to type 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

Following our recent meetings held in Cape Town, the OIML Working Group on Conformity to type 
has drawn up an inquiry which has been posted as a Word document on the 2007 Members Circulars 
page of the OIML web site (no. 07/132).  

We would be grateful if you would kindly complete it and return it to the BIML no later than 
23 February 2007. 

Although this deadline is rather short, I would like to insist on the importance for us to receive your 
response by 23 February in order to be able to conduct an analysis in time for the March 2007 
meetings to be held in Paris in conjunction with the Presidential Council Meeting. 

Whilst Mrs Patricia Saint-Germain remains in charge of the administrative follow-up of OIML TCs 
and SCs as previously advised in BIML Circular 05/497 dated 5 September 2005, Mr. Samuel Just is 
now responsible for drawing up and processing technical inquiries.  

Please therefore send your response to this inquiry directly for his attention at the BIML. 

Samuel Just will conduct further technical inquiries in due course and send them to you over the 
coming months (in particular related to the degree of implementation of OIML Recommendations), in 
order to update our feedback statistics concerning the impact of OIML work. 

Thanking you for your continued support, 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 
J.F. Magana 
BIML Director 

 


